
23rd May 2025 

NEWSLETTER  
Dear Parents and Carers  

It has been a very short half term and we can’t quite believe that it is half term next week. 

We hope you have a lovely half term break. 

There has been lots of activities going on these past few weeks.  Pupils have been out in the community, 

learning outdoors in the school grounds, going out on class trips further afield, taking part in the choir per-

formance, etc. etc. 

Dosbarth Enfys had a wonderful morning experiencing the Indian / Hindu festival of Holi. 

The children explored powder paint and colour and looked amazingly colourful at the end of the session.   

Dosbarth Celyn had a lovely day out in Caerleon where they visited the Roman museum and the Roman 

Amphitheatre to learn all about the Roman Empire. 

We enjoyed jacket potatoes provided by students from our Bach site—they do a great job of preparing all 

of the toppings for us to enjoy—they were lovely. 

 

 

New Menu 

The new Chartwells menu starts immediately af-
ter half term. We are awaiting the official version 
for display, however here is the list of the items 
ready for week one after half term. 

Monday  

Cheese & Tomato Pizza  

Cheesy Bean Tortilla Toastie  

Shortcake 

Tuesday                                        

BBQ Chicken  

Macaroni Cheese 

Chocolate brownie 

Wednesday 

Roast Chicken 

Quorn Roast 

Pineapple Upside Down Cake 

Thursday 

Beef Burger 

Quorn Burger 

Ginger Biscuit 

Friday 

Battered Fish 

Veggie Fingers 

Strawberry Ice Cream 

CHOIR PERFORMANCE 

Once again, some of our pupils took 

part in the Newport Choir performance 

which took place at St Woolos Cathe-

dral.  We received lots of feed back re-

garding the wonderful performance of 

our students.  We are all very proud of 

their performance.  The pupils really 

enjoyed themselves. 

Photo’s are attached for you to see. 

Welsh Word of the week is “Space—Gofod” 

Pupils Return to School after half  term on 

Monday June 2nd. 

Last day in school for pupils this academic 

year will be Thursday, July 17th 



Stunning location for the choir performance 

Dosbarth Celyn visiting Caerleon 



Dosbarth Ffynon 

have been doing 

lots of learning 

outside this week 

and  have ex-

plored volcanos 

and used differ-

ent materials to 

create them.  

They have also 
been enjoying 
daily walks to 
keep fit and 

healthy! 

Pupils in Morfa preparing 

and delivering breakfast 

items for their “Café 

Morfa”. 



Some of the new sensory boards added to 

our forest school area this week. 


